Docket Nos. 50-338
and 50-339

Mr, W. L. Stewart

Vice President - Nuclear Operations
Yirginia Electric and Power Compary
Post Office Box 26666

Richmond, Virginia 23261

Degr Mr. Stewart:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/NUREG-0737, ITEM
11.0.1 - PERFORMANCE TESTING OF RELIEF AND SAFETY VALVES,
NORTH ANNA, UNITS NO. )} AND NO. 2 (NA-132)

We are reviewing your submittals dated July 1, 1982 and September 1,
1982 for the subject as noted above. We find that we require additional
information before we can complete oui review of this subject for
NA-142. The request for additional information is provided in the
enclosure to this letter.

We request that your response be provided within 60 days receipt of this
letter. Should you determine that our request date cannot be met, please
advise us within seven (7) days of receipt of this letter when your response
car be provided, We also request that you meet with us within the above
noted sixty days to discuss your response for these matters. Confirmation
of the time and place of neeting should be coordinated through your NA-1&2
NRR project manager, Mr. Leon B, E-1le.

The information requested in this letter affects fewer than 10 respondents;
therefore, OMB clearance in not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

8402170042 84020 . . ;
gDR ADOCK 05000388 James R. Miller, Chief

PDR Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing
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